
CEC Congratulates Linemen 

Justin Donnel & Gabriel Hernandez, Journeyman Linemen at CEC 

Justin Donnel and Gabriel Hernandez, employees with Columbus Electric Cooperative, have successfully completed one of the world’s 
most comprehensive training programs for power line personnel. The Merchant Job Training and Safety Program is administered to 
line personnel in 40 states throughout the United States.  The program is a four-year program comprised of both book work and hands-
on training.  Participants must demonstrate mastery in order to complete each section of the course.   Each utility has an acting Training 
Coordinator responsible for administering “closed book” tests at the end of each section.   At the end of the fourth year work book, 
both trainees took a comprehensive final exam covering material from the entire four years.  Donnel and Hernandez and all of the staff 
at Columbus Electric are proud of their accomplishment.   

Congratulations to Justin Donnel and Gabriel Hernandez, who can look forward to a very rewarding occupation putting their skills to 
work for you – our members – to help deliver safe, reliable, affordable electric energy and to help provide power for the future. 
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Happy Thanksgiving! 
During this Thanksgiving season, we would like to express thanks to all 

the people who together make the cooperative a special kind of 
place…the members who own the cooperative....the board members 
who offer leadership….the employees who keep everything running 

smoothly….and everyone in the community who offers support. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Miss Your Chance! 

 

Pay your bill using our KIOSK payment 
system for a chance to win a 43 Inch TV 

How to Enter: Pay your bill using the 
Kiosk, present your receipt to a member 

service representative and be entered for a 
chance to win the LG 43” TV. 

While supplies last, receive a small gift just 
for trying our Kiosk payment system. 

Winner will be announced on 
 December 21, 2018. 

 

You Could Win CEC’s 2019 Youth Tour Trip to Washington, D.C. 
 

ATTENTION ALL CEC SERVICE AREA HIGH SCHOOL JUNIOR & SENIORS:  More than 1,500 students from all across America 
take part in the Youth Tour experience each year, and so can you!  This unique trip will give you the opportunity to watch 
history come alive as you explore museums, memorials and monuments.  You will make lifetime friends and be a part of a 
more than 50,000 alumni in every walk of life – including U.S. Senators and CEOs. 
 
YOUTH TOUR CONTEST RULES:       YOUTH TOUR DATES:   

- Must be a junior or senior in high school in the fall of 2019       -     June 14-21, 2019 
- Must have a GPA or 3.0 or higher 
- Must be an immediate family member of an active CEC member  
- Submit completed application by Friday, November 30, 2018 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO OBTAIN AN APPLICATION CONTACT OUR OFFICE OR VISIT OUR WEBSITE 


